
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

10. SNOWDON ROAD – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 Further to a report from the Project Consultation Leader (Brian Boddy) on the results of the 

consultation undertaken regarding the project, the Board resolved to approve plan TP 159307 for 
construction. 

 
 


